UNCAC Coalition – 
Association for the Implementation of the UN Convention against Corruption
Widerhofergasse 8/2/4
1090 Vienna, Austria

Attn: Mathias Huter, 
mathias.huter@uncaccoalition.org, 
info@uncaccoalition.org 

[Date]

SIGNATURE TO THE TRANSPARENCY PLEDGE

Dear Mr. Huter,

We write to inform you that the Government of {Country name} agrees to sign the UNCAC Coalition's Transparency Pledge. We also take note of the UNCAC Coalition's Guide to Transparency and Participation in the UNCAC Review Mechanism, which outlines good practices to ensure a transparent and inclusive review process.   

We support the Six Principles of UNCAC review transparency to support civil society participation:

1. We will publish updated review schedules for our country review; 
2. We will share information about the review institution or the coordinator (focal point); 
3. We will announce the completion of the country review indicating where the report can be found;
4. We will promptly post online the self-assessment and the full country report in a UN language, together with the executive summary in local languages;
5. We will organise civil society briefings and public debates about the findings of the report;
6. We will publicly support participation of civil society observers in UNCAC subsidiary bodies.

Please add our country to the list of signatories to the Pledge, and we look forward to upholding these principles in our next review.

Sincerely,

{Name, Position, Institution}
{Name, Position, Institution}
{Name, Position, Institution}

